
 

 

            Mikael Harvey 

                      For 

2nd Vice President – Local 11 
 
 

My name is Mikael Harvey and I have been with BC Ferries since 2016 in the Catering 

department. Throughout the years I have gained great knowledge and understanding of the 

company with the various positions that I have worked in. I am trained as an OFA 3, relief Chief 

Steward, SEA Trainer and I am also an Industrial Audiometric Technician and Fit Tester for the 

Northern Gulf Islands. I am the recording secretary for LRSSC since 2021 and an alternate on 

the Regional Safety Committee and more recently took over the Catering seat on that same 

committee.  

Union Activism: Newly trained Shop Steward in 2023, I have been regularly attending union 

meetings since hired. I have also completed various OHS courses, I believe active involvement 

in the union is paramount to its success and ultimately to the members’ advantage, that’s one 

reason why I decided to put my name forward. I want to help make our union stronger by 

representing our members and fighting for our rights. I look forward to represent Northern Gulf 

Island members and support Local 11 executives.  

 

Thank you for your consideration!  

 

Phone 250-465-0895 / Email: Mikael_238@hotmail.com 


